
    September, 2014 

Greetings, from the Youth Action Board (YAB)!  

We are a group of high school students from Birmingham and Bloomfield 

Hills public and private schools.   We volunteer our time and talents to plan 

activities and provide opportunities in the community for our peers that are 

fun, safe, and promote a healthy life-style through substance-free choices. 

Our goal is to provide teens with a positive voice and presence and to 

present youth with numerous ways to become more involved in the 

community, such as;  Band Jams, Movie Nights, Sports Tournaments, 

Leadership Training, Local and National Conferences, Youth-led Dialogue 

Day, Community and School Meetings and Discussions, and, Social 

Marketing Campaign Development….. just to name a few. 

We are contacting you today with the opportunity to join the YAB.  We would like 

you to participate in this unique and diverse youth board.  We are inviting a select 

group of students like you, from each school that demonstrate leadership, and a 

connection and commitment to both their school and community. 

With your participation, you will help to create a positive voice and presence for 

students, and therefore, the overall well being of your school and community.  We 

are excited to be able to provide this opportunity to you, to use your voice and to 

be a part of this important youth initiative.  You can earn community service 

credit, and feel good knowing that you are doing something important for your 

peers in the community. 

Please join us whenever you can, at one of our regular YAB meetings, held on 

every other Sunday afternoons at the Bloomfield Twp Library, (at the corner of 

Lone Pine and Telegraph).  Specific meeting dates and times and more 

information about the YAB are posted on the web-site at:  www.bbcoalition.org   

Thank you for your time and consideration of this exciting opportunity. 

Sincerely, 

The Students of the YAB 
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YAB MISSION: To give teens a 

positive voice and presence in 

the community and to promote 

the substance-free choices we 

live by and believe MOST teens 

are making today! 
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HERE'S WHAT TEENS IN OUR COMMUNITY WANT YOU TO KNOW ABOUT 

TEEN DRINKING AND DRUG USE:  
 

 

Drugs and alcohol use has turned, and is now becoming abuse. Teens that are using are 
putting themselves, academics, scholarships, athletics, and their health in serious danger.  

 

 

Too often I hear people joke a bout how drunk or how high they were at a 
party . Yet the adults n ever do anything about it.  E ach year I hear more 

about what people are getting away with . 
 
 

I am concerned about teen drug and alcohol use in my school/community because it will affect our 
society in the future.  The youth of today, are going to be the future leaders of the world. 

 

 

 
 

 WHY YAB TEENS IN OUR COMMUNITY CHOOSE TO BE SUBSTANCE-FREE:   
 

After seeing my classmates get MIP’s, I realize that it's useless to have one night of partying when you could 

end up with a permanent mark on your record.  I see myself going to a top university,                                                                                     

and being substance free can help me achieve this. 

 

I am an athlete and a good student. I know that drugs and alcohol can affect my performance 

  and my ability to secure a good future.   

 

There are plenty of other ways to have fun…   partying just isn’t worth it.   

 

I don’t feel the need to feel different, high or drunk, when I am hanging out with my friends.  

 

I  CHOOSE TO BE SUBSTANCE-FREE FOR MY HEALTH, RELATIONSHIPS, AND TO BE IN CONTROL OF MY BEHAVIOR. 

 

Parents and teens need to understand that there are many teens in our community that do NOT choose to 

follow what is becoming an accepted norm. 

 

I CHOOSE TO SUBSTANCE FREE BECAUSE I CARE ABOUT MY FUTURE. 

 


